
 
 

From: CANDY RENSING [mailto:hamel@fnbstaunton.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 4:27 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: Gina Lotter 
Subject: ASSESSMENT OUTRAGE 
 
Yes, we do need the support of the FDIC.  The small banks are the foundation of the industry.  
But for us to pay the extra assessment  is unfair, espcially when the firms on wall street our the 
one's who have put us in this position.  Let the firms on wall street pay for the extra assessment, 
and leave the commnumity banks alone. 
  
Cheryl Dustmann 


